
CARING FOR  
THE KINGDOM 

“But seek first the kingdom of 
God and His righteousness,  
and all these things shall be 

added to you.”  
Matthew 6:33 

CHURCH LEADERS 
ELDERS 

Matt Maurer  704.437.1498 
Eddie Nuckols  336.492.7619 

Phil Forrest  336.509.6949 
DEACONS 

Rick Brown (Worship Coordination)  
336.399.2201 

Tom Davenport (Fellowship)  
336.918.6448 

Gary Dull (Outreach & Missions) 
336.749.7838 

Jered Markman (Technology) 
336.469.0976 

Brandon Maurer (Finance)  
704.903.3784 
PREACHER 

Matt Langfield   
336.588.4854 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 
Sunday Bible Class 10am, Worship 11am and 6pm 

Wednesday Bible Class 7pm 

To have information included in the bulletin, email cblegolas@yahoo.com or text 336-816-5993   

PLAN of SALVATION 
Hear the Gospel  Romans 10:17 

Believe Jesus is God’s Son   
Acts 16:30-31, Hebrews 11:6 
Repent of Sin  Acts 17:30-31 

Confess Jesus is God’s Son Acts 8:36-
37, Matt 10:32, Rom 10:9-10 

Be Baptized  Acts 2:38 
Live Faithfully  1 John 1:7, Rev 2:10 

MEN TO SERVE 
SUNDAY MORNING 

Song Leader  Eddie Nuckols 
Announcements Tom Davenport 
Opening Prayer Matt Maurer 
Lord’s Table  Rick Brown 
   David Capps 
   Scott Tesh 
   Steve Capps 
   Danny Carter 
Preacher  Matt Langfield 
Closing Prayer Mark Koontz 
 

SUNDAY EVENING 
Opening Prayer Rick Brown 
Preacher  Matt Langfield 
Lord’s Table  Eddie Nuckols 
Closing Prayer Mark Dukes 
 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 
Song Leader  Eddie Nuckols 
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VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL SUCCESS! 
 Thank you to everyone who helped make our VBS a 
phenomenal success! We had 35 students by the end of the 
week, 22 of which were NOT from North Main, and 124 in 
attendance on Wednesday night! Lessons were taught and 
applied, songs were learned and sung, crafts were carefully 
(and quickly) made and taken home, and friendships were 
created and strengthened. Our children and their friends 
know more about God and how He works than they did just 
seven days ago. 

 Was it all worth it? Incredible amounts of effort, plan-
ning, time, resources, and energy went into making our VBS 
the success it was, but was it all worth it? Yes! Every morning 
when returning families dropped their kids off and allowed us 
to teach them more about God, the question was answered. 
Each day as the kids walked into the auditorium and their 
eyes lit up, seeing rolling green hills, countless sheep, a life-
sized Goliath, or King David’s throne room, the value of VBS 
became clear. On Wednesday night, as we spent hours 
getting to know parents and grandparents we would not oth-
erwise meet, we realized the positive result of our efforts. 

 Are we willing? We cannot deny the value of VBS and 
the work that goes into it, but are we willing to do that work? 
Are we willing to do it all again next year? Are you and I will-
ing to give up some (maybe more) of our time and energy 
during the frantic days leading up to VBS, doing what is need-

ed to make the most of this incredible opportunity?  

 If we are going to continue and to grow 
our Vacation Bible School, we need more effort, 

planning, time, resources, and energy…will we be 
willing? I hope that all of us will answer YES!  

Matt Langfield 
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MANY THANKS 
Thank you to everyone who helped make 
VBS a success! Teachers, builders, cutters, 
cooks, crafters, woodworkers, donators,  

decorators, and organizers!  

WELCOME  
VISITORS! 

Visitors, you are our 
honored guests! We 

are glad that you 
have joined us. 

Please fill out a visi-
tor card and place in 

collection plate. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
Thirty-five precious children attended our 

VBS this year. They learned valuable Biblical 
lessons, made crafts, enjoyed recreation 

time, and gave a musical performance on 
Wednesday evening. Many parents, 

grandparents , and relatives attended the 
finale performance and fellowship meal. 

There were a total of 124 attendees 
Wednesday evening, many of whom were 

visitors from the community. 

THOSE IN NEED OF PRAYERS 
Jana, Amber and Jasper Brown continue to be in need of sup-

port and prayers following the loss of Steve. 
Teresa Johnson was in Forsyth Hospital due to kidney issues. 
Brooke Jordison’s grandmother passed away. 
Millie Maurer will undergo a tonsillectomy on Tuesday June 27. 
Please continue to pray for: Steve Anderson, Glenda Barber, 

Ortie and Patsy Boyd, Betty Godbey, Paul Johnson, Eli Jordan, 
Gerry Jordan, Bob Lankford, Belinda Nuckols, Brandon Mark-
man, Mildred Phelps, Morgan Truesdale 

Shut-ins: Robert Cole, Estelle Kluttz, Aileen Potts, Wanda Scott 

UPCOMING NORTH MAIN EVENTS 
JULY 1  SECRET SISTER BRUNCH at 10am. There is 

a sign up sheet for brunch and anyone who 
had been or wants to be a secret sister is wel-
come to join. 

JULY 30  GRADUATE DINNER 

UPCOMING 
AREA EVENTS 

JULY 2-8  CBC WEEK 4 
JULY 10-12  VACATION BIBLE 

SCHOOL at Jericho 


